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Concern:  Certification of high quality of the English language in the article 

Wig/2012/0031037, entitled « Alpha-fetoprotein: a controversial prognostic 

biomarker for small hepatocellular carcinoma”. 

 

 

 

Dear Madame/Sir, 

 

 

 

 

This is to certify that English language in the article entitled “Alpha-fetoprotein: a 

controversial prognostic biomarker for small hepatocellular carcinoma” by Drs. Asrih, 

Lenglet, Montecucco and myself submitted to the World Journal of Gastroenterology is of 

high quality (degree B).  

 

 

 

 

 

Do not hesitate to contact me if you need any further information regarding this project. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Professor François Mach 

Head of Cardiology 

Geneva University Hospital 


